
Dear Parents 

 
Just a quick update on a few events coming up in school. 
 
Parents evenings are on Tuesday 13th and Thursday 15th February. The parents 
evening booking form will be sent out shortly for you to indicate a convenient day 
and time range.  
 
There will be an open afternoon on Monday 12th February from 2pm to 5pm. This 
will be an opportunity to come into school when your child can share their work with 
you. 
 
Year 3 and Year 4 children will be visiting HBHS on Tuesday 6th February to take 
part in a STEM, (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) day with other local 
schools. There is an exciting programme of events planned for them. Just a reminder 
for parents to confirm if they would like to order a school packed lunch. 
 
Next week sees the return of Wake and Shake! The children are very welcome to 
join me in the hall for a spot of morning exercise before school. Entry through the hall 
door which will be open. 
 
Finally, World Book Day is officially Thursday 7th March but we will be celebrating it 
on Friday 8th March. Children will be able to dress up as a book character if they 
wish. 
 
As part of our reading celebrations, we would like the children to send in or bring in 
photos of themselves reading in unusual places - we discussed this yesterday in 
assembly and I know a few children already have an idea of where they can read!  
 
We finish for half term on Friday 16th February. After half term, school starts on 
Tuesday 27th February. 
 
Regards 
Mrs Alison Hawkins 
Headteacher 
 


